
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

   

Year 5 End of Year Celebration:  

On Tuesday 19th July, we will be taking the year 5 children to the beach (Viking Bay) to celebrate a 

fantastic year!   

  

 

We will be departing shortly after 9:00am and intend to leave the beach at 2:30pm so we are back at 

school for normal finishing time.   

On the day children will be allowed to wear non-school uniform. They will also need to bring with them 

the following:   

 A beach towel   

 Plenty of water and drinks  

  A packed lunch – the kitchen will provide a packed lunch for those in receipt of free-school 

meals.   

 Up to £5 to buy an ice-cream, slushie or food from the beach cafe.   

 They can bring with them beach balls, footballs, frisbees and any other beach activity 

including buckets and spades. However, the children are responsible for their own belongings and 

will have to carry them to and from the beach.  Mobile phones and electronic devices are not 

allowed.   

 Children can also bring reading books and colouring books.  

 Hats, sunglasses, and sun cream which they will need to reapply themselves.  

 Comfortable and sensible shoes for walking to and from the beach – trainers or sandals that 

do up around ankles – no sliders or shoes that can easily come off when walking.   

We will not be swimming in the sea, so children won’t need to bring a swimming costume or items for 

in the sea. We hope to have a lovely day and that all the children join us.   

Best wishes  

Miss Scarr   

Assistant Headteacher   
 


